
06/21/2022

Ms. Erin Auzins
Principal Legislative Analyst
King County
35030 SE Douglas Street Suite 210
Snoqualmie, WA 98065

Sent Via Electronic Mail

Re: King County--2022-S-4074--Notice of Final Adoption

Dear Ms. Auzins:

Thank you for sending the Washington State Department of Commerce the Notice of Final 
Adoption as required under RCW 36.70A.106.  We received your submittal with the following 
description.

Ordinance 19445 modifies the timelines for the County to adopt the scope of work for the 
2024 Comprehensive Plan update, from September 2022 to June 2022, and the timelines 
for the County to adopt the 2024 Comprehensive Plan update, from June 2024 to 
December 2024.

We received your submittal on 06/21/2022 and processed it with the Submittal ID 2022-S-4074. 
Please keep this letter as documentation that you have met this procedural requirement.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Growth Management Services at 
reviewteam@commerce.wa.gov, or call Kirsten Larsen, (360) 280-0320.
 
Sincerely,

Review Team
Growth Management Services
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